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General Officer Commanding 4 Corps, Tezpur Lt. Gen Sarath Chand called 

on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at 

Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 20th December 2014. It was a courtesy call.  

In the meeting, they discussed on various issues related to armed forces in 

the State. The Corps Commander briefed on the activities of Army in 

Arunachal Pradesh. 

The Governor emphasized on the civil-military coordination and 

cooperation in the State. 
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